
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

JUDICIARY WI-FI IN COUNTY COURTHOUSES -

USE BY ATTORNEYS 

The Judiciary Information Technology Office is upgrading the wireless 

infrastructure in all Superior Court courthouses. As part of this statewide 

project, we are discontinuing the wireless network (Wi-Fi) that attorneys have 

been using in courthouses ("NJ-Attorney"). Attorneys will instead now be able 

to use the same Judiciary wireless network that the public uses in each of the 

courthouses: "<county name> Judiciary Public Wifi". Attorneys using this 

public Wi-Fi will no longer need to enter their User ID and password, though, 

however, like the Public, they must accept the End User Agreement to access 

the wireless network. This change will go into effect on Monday, June 3, 2024. 

Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: May 22, 2024 


